SIRG Youth Ministry
August 12, 2025

Dear Friends in Christ,

On behalf of our Catholic High School Youth Ministry, thank you for your
generosity, prayers, and encouragement during our first year. Whether through
online giving, in-kind gifts, or joining our Silent-Auction BBQ, you have been an
essential part of our mission.

This summer, your support made it possible for our teens to attend the
Steubenville Lone Star Conference in Dallas, Texas. It was a powerful
experience where they deepened their relationship with Christ, grew closer as a
community, and returned home inspired to serve.

This year, we are launching Life Teen, planning a spring retreat, and
continuing community outreach through altar serving, assisting as catechists, and
participating in parish events. We hope to welcome new members and keep
growing in faith and fellowship.

Looking ahead, our dream is to attend World Youth Day in South Korea in
August 2027—an incredible opportunity to join youn Catho?i’cs from around the
gloi‘;e. With your continued support, we believe this dream can become a
reality.

¥hank you for investing in our youth and in the future of the Church. Please
keep our teens in your prayers as we begin another year of faith, friendship, and
service.

We will be starting our year in ministry on September 7, 2025. For more
information about our Youth Ministry, we've included the following links:

https://sjrgcc.org/youth-ministry
Instagram esjrg_youth_ministry

https://lifeteen.com/
In Christ,
Valerie Perea

Youth Ministry Coordinator

Groce Weber
Youth Ministry Assistant
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